
We express our sincerest gratitude to the Environmental 

Campaign Committee (ECC) and Environment and 

Conservation Fund (ECF) for funding Maryknoll Convent 

School (Secondary Section) to install solar films on the 

windows of each classroom. The solar films have helped 

our students to appreciate the effective use of sunlight and 

become less reliant on electricity and air-conditioning. 
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